
Our dog Kenzie, an eight month old west highland white terrier, went through 
Don and Julie's resident training at Rush Lake Kennels in early 2009. After 
an in home consultation with Julie, we were invited back to attend the 
advanced dog training class that qualified Kenzie for her AKC Good Citizen 
Certificate. 
 
We are very pleased the results we have received from Rush Lake Kennels.   Don 
and Julie were always willing to answer any of our questions and 
concerns.  They 
have a great knowledge of dogs and really do love them.  We felt very 
comfortable leaving Kenzie with them for the six weeks that she was 
there.  During 
that time we also had our own sessions with Don and Julie, where they 
trained us on how to properly handle our dog and keep up her training.  They 
showed and explained how to use all of the training aids and made sure we 
felt comfortable with them.  We learned all the basic commands and it has 
made it easier for us to teach her others things. 
 
We are able to take Kenzie around children, other dogs, and new environments 
and feel comfortable that she will be on her best behavior. 
 
We highly recommend Rush Lake Kennels for all of your dog training needs, 
and are confident that you will be just as pleased with the results as we 
have been. 
 
Thank you Don and Julie for taking the time to train all of us, 
 
 
Mallory, Jason and Kenzie 


